
Airmyn Jubilee Group Annual Report for year ending 2014. 

In September 2014 the Jubilee Group disbanded due to lack of interest from the village in the form 

of volunteers to help organise events and participants for future events. It was thought that the 

Airmyn Community Association would be in a good position to carry on the work of the group, 

starting with the popular Bingo afternoons. The sessions have started again under the ACA and are 

proving a success with the older generation of the village. They are currently held on the first 

Tuesday of the month, 2.30-4pm in the Memorial Hall.  

Throughout the three year lifespan of the Jubilee Group the profits went towards many projects 

within Airmyn village including a free celebration of the Queens Diamond Jubilee day with free 

attractions on the playing field, music, ice creams and celebratory mugs for village children and older 

generations. Planting bulbs in the playing field, creation of the Jubilee Wood, plants for the Clock 

Tower gardens, afternoon tea for the residential home residents, picnic benches for the play area, a 

gala day with free attractions and music, rockery plants for the Memorial Hall entrance and a 

contribution towards fencing around the bowls club. 

 

 


